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The School Employees Retirement System of Ohio (SERS) is a qualified governmental 
plan under sections 401(a) and 414(d) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986.  
  
The Internal Revenue Service (IRS) most recently issued the attached Determination 
Letter to SERS on May 19, 2017, which was based upon an application SERS filed 
during the second Cycle E remedial amendment cycle.  This Determination Letter does 
not contain an expiration date.  This is consistent with IRS Notice 2016-3’s discussion of 
Section 21.01(2) of Rev. Proc. 2016-6, which provides that, effective January 4, 2016, 
determination letters issued to individually designed plans will no longer contain 
expiration dates.   
 
 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 


